
 
 

Faculty Senate Meeting #12, November 7, 2023, was canceled due to internet being unavailable on 

campus.  A few important reminders and time sensitive issues: 

 

• University Distinguished Professor Advising Committee. Nominations needed. The committee 
comprises 4 faculty and 3 deans, appointed by the provost for three-year staggered terms. 
Qualifications: “Nominations will be made by Faculty Senate and the Academic Deans, in 
consultation with faculty and administrators of units. Committee members must be tenured 
professors who themselves have outstanding records of teaching, research and/or outreach.” 
Below is the link to the relevant policy  
FSH 1565-D-8-b: https://www.uidaho.edu/governance/policy/policies/fsh/1/1565#d Submit 
nomination for the committee through the form at:  https://forms.office.com/r/ridZTrQB97  
Nominations are due by Friday, November 10, 2023. 
 

• University-Level Promotion and Tenure Committee. Nominations are open for individuals to 
serve on this year’s University-Level Promotion and Tenure Committees (see FSH 3500 G-1). Two 
committees will be convened this year given the number of dossiers to be reviewed. 
Nomination deadline: Friday, November 17, 2023. The nomination form can be found at 
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=Y2u8fpJXGUqyCwS4JgSIU8wgEFrYhy
NOn_qCDVlL5jNUREVSNURESkRCUzFFVlpUSFMxNFdNVk0xOS4u  
See attachment #4 in the meeting #12 binder for detailed information about schedules. 

 

• Deferred Pay. The Spread Pay Task Force recommendations will be voted on at the November 
14 senate meeting.  

 
Important Dates: 

• Next Faculty Gathering. Tuesday, November 14, 4:30 – 6:30, in the Vandal Ballroom, hosted by 
CLASS and Dean Quinlan. 
 

All Faculty Senate agendas (including attachments and supporting documents) and meeting minutes 
are made available on the new Senate webpage:  https://www.uidaho.edu/governance 

                   Remember to share this email with faculty and staff in your colleges 

 

Check the Faculty Senate website. Please send your questions, concerns, and feedback. 
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